## Craig, Sondra

From:

Abigail Wojahn <awojahn@bosshardparkelaw.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, October 27, 2021 2:15 PM

To:

Acklin, Tim

Cc:

Reinhart, Dawn; Nicole Solheim; Elisabeth Rask; Elsen, Nikki; Craig, Sondra; Zabrowski,

Jack

Subject:

RE: September Washburn Neighborhood Meeting - Petition File No. 21-1445

\*\*\* CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. \*\*\*

## Dear Ms. Elsen:

Based on the confirmation from Mr. Acklin below that the revised site plan has been added to the Petition, Jesse Wojahn and I hereby remove our objection to the Petition as it no longer applies. Cinnare has provided us with the 20' foot set back from our south (their north) property line. Please let me know if you need anything further from me. Thank you all for your time.

Sincerely, Abigail Wojahn (608) 498-6844

From: Acklin, Tim <Acklint@cityoflacrosse.org> Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 1:45 PM

To: Abigail Wojahn <awojahn@bosshardparkelaw.com>

Cc: Reinhart, Dawn <reinhartda@cityoflacrosse.org>; Nicole Solheim <NSolheim@cinnaire.com>; Elisabeth Rask

<ERask@cinnaire.com>; Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org>; Craig, Sondra <craigs@cityoflacrosse.org>; Zabrowski,

Jack <zabrowskij@cityoflacrosse.org>

Subject: RE: September Washburn Neighborhood Meeting - Petition File No. 21-1445



Hello Abigail,

The revised site plan has been added to the legislation. You may view the legislation here: <a href="http://cityoflacrosse.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=5165924&GUID=D60E689A-ABC8-4E1A-8E9E-CD20AF32DAF1&Options=ID|Text|&Search=21-1445">http://cityoflacrosse.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=5165924&GUID=D60E689A-ABC8-4E1A-8E9E-CD20AF32DAF1&Options=ID|Text|&Search=21-1445</a>

The revised site plan is number 3.

It will be our responsibility to make sure the City Plan Commission recommends approval of the revised site plan which we will do in our staff report. That will be available to view by Friday of this week.

Nikki Elsen in the Clerk's Office informed me that if you want to request that your objection be removed you must email here to let her know that you want to withdraw it.

She is copied on this email.

Please let me know if you have any questions.